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Annual Town Meeting - May 10, 1994

ARTICLE 5. To see if the Town will vote to authorize the
establishment of a Library Photocopy machine revolving account as

authorized by Chapter 44, Section 53E 1/2 of the Massachusetts
General Laws, said account to be under the direction of the Board
of Library Trustees and used for the deposit of receipts collected
through public use of the photocopy machines at both the Boxford
Village and West Boxford libraries; and, further, to allow the
Board of Library Trustees to expend fees not to exceed $ 5, 000 for
fiscal year 1995 from said account for ongoing supplies and
maintenance of the copy machines, and purchase of other library
supplies and contingent upon an annual report from the Board of

Library Trustees to the Town on the total receipts and expenditures
of the account each fiscal year; or take any other action thereon.

Upon motion made and duly seconded, it was VOTED, by unanimous
voice vote, to authorize the establishment of a Library Photocopy
machine revolving account as authorized by Chapter 44, Section 53E
12 of the Massachusetts General Laws, said account to be under the
direction of the Board of Library Trustees and used for the deposit
of receipts collected through public use of the photocopy machines
at both the Boxford Village and West Boxford libraries; and,

further, to allow the Board of Library Trustees to expend fees not

to exceed $ 5, 000 for fiscal year 1995 from said account for ongoing
supplies and maintenance of the copy machines, and purchase of

other library supplies and contingent upon an annual report from
the Board of Library Trustees to the Town on the total receipts and

expenditures of the account each fiscal year.

Finance Committee recommended adoption of this Article.

ARTICLE 6. To see if the Town will vote to raise and appropriate
or transfer from available funds, a sum of money to fund a new

position for the Landfill, Landfill Clerk of Works/ Equipment
operator; said funds to be expended under the direction of the

Board of Selectmen; or take any other action thereon.

Upon motion made and duly seconded, it was VOTED, by unanimous

voice vote, to raise and appropriate the sum of $ 29, 120 to fund a

new position for the Landfill, Landfill Clerk of Works/ Equipment
operator; said funds to be expended under the direction of the

Board of Selectmen.

Finance Committee rec.ommended adoption of this Article.

ARTICLE 7. To see if the Town will vote to amend various portions
of Article 5 of its bylaws, known as the Personnel Bylaw, by
amending Section 9, " Position Classes: Salary, Wages and Pay
Matrix" and replacing it with the Classification and Pay Matrix as

submitted by the Personnel Board as printed in this warrant; or

take any other action thereon.


















